Collin County Community College District Board of Trustees

1. Finance and Audit Committee July 29, 2025

DISCUSSION ITEM:

DISCUSSION:

Resource: Melissa Irby
Chief Financial Officer

Preliminary Review of the Proposed Tax Rate Information
for 2025

Based on the preliminary information received from the
Collin County Appraisal District, the College will be
recommending no changes to the proposed tax rate. The
Maintenance and Operations (M&O) tax rate will be
proposed at $0.07500/$100, and the Debt Service (1&S) tax
rate will be proposed at $0.00622/$100.



